
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Daniel Reid, and I'm a constituent in the Washington County suburbs of Portland. I would 
like to express my support for HB 2578 because small-dollar contribution matching will enable a broader 
field of Oregon citizens to run for office. It will also permit those who do run to focus less on fundraising 
and more on policy and the people's needs. I urge you to support HB 2578 in the legislature this term. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Daniel Reid 
14914 NW Shackelford Rd 
Portland, OR 97229-6938 
(415) 516-3492 
 
 
 


